
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Message: If One Suffers, We All Suffer 

Scripture: James 5:13-16 

 

Sermon: Rev. Mark Flynn 

Worship Leader: Jeff Kile 

 

Musicians: David Fouché, Tom Holler, Jason Tate, Jake Byrd, Melony Dodson 

 

 

Opening 

“Your Love is Alive” 

“To Our God” 

 

Welcome 

 

Centering Worship 

 

“10,000 Reasons” 

 

Confessions 

 

Prayer 

 

Scripture 

 

Dismissal to Children’s Church 

 

Sermon 

 

Anointing and Prayers for Healing 

 

“Call Upon the Lord” 

 

Benediction 

 

 

We embrace Jesus’ message that God loves and accepts every person. 
Therefore, we welcome all to share in the life and ministry of this community of 
faith. Our welcome knows no boundaries of age, race, ethnicity, culture, gender 
identity, sexual orientation, marital status, economic condition, physical ability or 
mental ability.  

Contemporary  Service 
9.26.21 



Welcome to     First Church! 
 

We are so glad that you are joining us for worship this morning! Please sign in on 
the attendance pad, at the end of your row, so we can reach out and get to know 

you better. 

 
 

Childcare is provided (6 weeks-K) throughout the entire service in Room 206 
where trained child care workers will be waiting. Ask any greeter for help 

locating the room.  

 

Children (K-3rd grade) who would like to attend Children’s Church—an age 
appropriate learning experience—will meet at the back of the room during the 
offering. Childcare is provided (6 weeks-K) throughout the entire service in Room 

206.  

 

Connect & Respond 

Two New Staff Are Hired 

We are very pleased to announce that two staff positions have been filled. We 
welcome Kelsey Morris as our new Director of Student Ministries. Kelsey is 
energetic, enthusiastic, and excited to begin meeting our students! She will begin 

contacting our youth and their families in a few weeks.  

We also welcome Josh Sumter as our new Office Manager. Although he is 

certainly not new to our congregation, Josh will be moving 

out from behind the Sanctuary organ to begin running our church office during the 
week. We already know he has excellent organizational skills and are excited he 

will be taking on this new role. 

 

Online Class: Faith and Photography Rev. Steve Martin describes photography as “the 

art everyone can do.” Over the course of 35 years as an avid 

photographer, Steve has come to embrace photography as a spiritual discipline, a 
way of seeing things that normally go unseen. His work from Standing Rock, 
Charlottesville, Hebron, countless events in Washington, DC., and a variety of 
beautiful travel destinations has been published worldwide. Join Steve for a four-
week online course that will improve your skills and invite you into a way of seeing 
the world that is both transformational and profoundly spiritual. This course will 
include fun assignments along with interactive Zoom sessions; it is open to veteran 
photographers and smartphone users alike. Email Steve at 
communications@fumcor.org for all the information. The course takes place on 

Tuesdays at 8:00 p.m. beginning October 5. 

 

Fall Fest! Join us for Trunk or Treating, games, crafts, food and more on October 31 
from 4–6:00 p.m. If you would like to be a “Trunk” in the trunk or treating, contact 

Shelby Fowler (sfowler@fumcor.org).  
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